Welcome to 2021-2022 Summer School at Rochester Middle School! We are ready and excited to work with your student. We hope to make them feel successful and knowledgeable. Our main goal is for them to feel like they understand the needed academics and are ready to move on to the next level. 

We will meet Tuesday-Friday, in the RMS school building, from 8:00-12:00. Summer School begins on July 5 and ends on July 29. The bus schedule for bus riders was included in earlier communication you received. Drop off for all students is at the front of the school. Here is the letter you should have already gotten:SummerSchoolNotification.We do expect all students to be present for the full time. Attendance will be taken at 8:00 daily. Our schedule can be found here: 2022 Summer School Daily Schedule. Though daily attendance is expected, once students have successfully completed all necessary work, they will graduate from Summer School and be done. 

We hope to see students ready to learn and eager to complete all work. However, if a student does not come in ready to learn and is unwilling to accept help on any given day, you will need to be prepared to pick them up. They can try again the next day. We will not tolerate disruptions or unwillingness to work. Please know that there will not be any medical personnel in the building. If a student feels ill or is injured, please keep them home. All regular school year RMS codes of conduct are expected during Summer School, as well. Please review this with your student. 

Our daily schedule will include two breaks and plenty of time to work in small groups or one on one. Each day, students will be provided with a bagged lunch that they can eat at the school, or bring home. We want to make sure students can focus on work and this will help. 

We want all students to grow during this academic time. We look forward to working with your student. If they will not be present, please communicate with me at:
woolley.c@sau54.org or call me at 603-817-2908. Email is easier, as we may not always be available for the phone during the day. 

Thank you for working with us to help your student grow!

Sincerely, 

Crista Woolley
Summer School Coordinator
